
From: Long, Terri
To: Wolfe, Justin G.; Crandall, Lea
Cc: Stevens, Chad R.; Scearce, Lynn
Subject: Central Florida Custom Trailers - Ram-Lin Petition for Variance
Date: Tuesday, February 19, 2013 3:36:04 PM
Attachments: Initial Petition Ram Lin 2-19-13.pdf

Hi Justin and Lea,
 
We received (2-19-13) a Petition for Variance under 403.201, F.S. from Central Florida Custom
Trailers (dba Ram-Lin).  Attached is the petition.  This facility is currently not permitted, but have
applied for an after-the-fact Air Construction Permit.
 
Attached is the Petition received.  Please assign an OGC Case Number.
 
Thanks,
 
Terri Long
Department of Environmental Protection
Division of Air Resource Management
(850) 717-9023
terri.long@dep.state.fl.us
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